Wildwood hat July 2016

800-223-0557 / 303-730-0460

www.wildwoodonline.org

President's Message



Water Safety at Home

Everything you need to know to keep your kids safe around water at home. Whether you're bathing your baby in the sink or splashing around with your toddler in the bathtub, water is great fun for kids. But it's also a place where safety must come first, so here are a few tips for kids who love to get wet.

Don't Leave Kids Alone in or Around Water

Never leave your child unattended around water. We know it sounds strict, but there is no room for compromise on this one. Babies can drown in as little as one inch of water.



- Put the cell phone away, forget about all the other things you have to do and give young children 100 percent of your attention when they are near or around water.
- · When using inflatable or portable pools, remember to empty them immediately after use. Store them upside down and out of children's reach. These types of pools can pose a drowning

Remove Water From Tubs and Buckets After Use

- Once bath time is over, immediately drain the
- · Empty all tubs, buckets, containers and wading pools immediately after use. Store them upside down and out of children's reach.



Close Lids and Doors

- Keep toilet lids closed and use toilet seat locks to prevent drowning.
- Keep doors to bathrooms and laundry rooms closed.



Learn CPR

Parents have a million things to do, but learning CPR should be on the top of the list. It will give you tremendous peace of mind – and the more peace of mind you have as a parent, the better.

Drowning is the leading cause of injury-related death among children between 1 and 4 years old. And it's the third leading cause of death among children.



For more information visit safekids.org.

© 2013 Safe Kids Worldwide®

Compliments of Roundtable

Kati Wagner

Just a Reminder... The last day that we can accept **original** April claims or upward revisions is July 22, 2016.

Wildwood Annual Conference

September 10, 2016 - Arapahoe Community College

We are very excited to announce that our conference has been scheduled and we have finalized our speakers. We will be discussing the new meal pattern. We hope to see all of you there!!

Registrations have been mailed and the registration is also available online.

This will give you 8 hours of credit including 3 hours Social & Emotional.

www.wildwoodonline.org

Claims Corner

Please keep any paperwork such as enrollment forms, claims, sign in sheets, etc. for at least 4 yrs.

Summer is here! Please let us know when you submit your May or June claims when the last day of school is and if you know when school will start again in the Fall. Internet Claimers: please don't enter kindergarten information for a child starting kindergarten in the Fall or Minute Menu will assume the child is already in school. Send in kinder form and we will enter it so that you will not get any unnecessary deductions.

The children that will be starting in Kindergarten in Fall of 2016 will still count in the first number of your capacity until the day that they start Kindergarten. We will send out a blank Kindergarten form in July. You will also be able to find the 2016-17 Kindergarten form on our website.

If you send us enrollment forms by email or fax you do not need to mail original copies unless we request a better copy of the form.

The Enrollment Renewal Report will not show you a child's expiration date on their enrollment status. Look at Claim Information Form (reports>claim>claim information form).

July 4 is a legal holiday. If you are providing care, you must note this on your claim or CIF

Director of Processing

Sue Crenner 303-730-0460 x228 sue@wildwoodcacfp.org

Claims Coordinator

Ginny Clark 303-730-0460 x233 ginny@wildwoodcacfp.org

Claims Coordinator

Kristen Britton 303-730-0460 x225 kristen@wildwoodcacfp.org

~ Wildwood Resources ~

Need some extra hours? Check out our online store: www.wildwoodonline.org/store Did you know that Wildwood Resources has Universal Precautions available online?

The U.S Department of Agriculture prohibits discrimination against its customers, employees, and applicants for employment on the bases of race, color, national origin, age, disability, sex, gender identity, religion, reprisal, and where applicable, political beliefs, marital status, familial or parental status, sexual orientation, or all or part of an individual's income is derived from any public assistance program, or protected genetic information in employment or in any program or activity conducted or funded by the Department. (Not all prohibited bases will apply to all programs, the first six protected bases of race, color, national origin, age, disability and sex are the six protected bases for applicants and recipients of the Child Nutrition Programs.)

If you wish to file a Civil Rights program complaint of discrimination, complete the USDA Program Discrimination Complaint Form, found online at http://www.ascr. usda.gov/complaint_filing_cust.html, or at any USDA office, or call (866) 632-9992 to request the form. You may also write a letter containing all of the information requested in the form. Send your completed complaint form or letter to us by mail at U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, Office of Adjudication, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, by fax (202) 690-7442 or email at program.intake@usda.gov.

Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may contact USDA through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339; or (800) 845-6136 (Spanish).

USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer and lender.